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to info@ukctransparency.org • 

Dear Sam Dunning, 

Thank you for your information request, received on 04/9/24. Your request has been dealt with under the Freedom of 

Information Act 2000. Please find our response as follows: 

Please provide: 

- The number of visits to China in the last 18 months by the Vice-Chancellor (or equivalent), any pro-VC (or 

equivalent), dean international (or equivalent), or any other executive-level staff (not academic or research staff). 

- Please, for each visit, state the role of the staffmember(s) who went, and a list of meetings/itinerary. 

Information not held. There were no such visits during the requested period. 

If you are unhappy with the way your request for information has been handled, you can request an internal review within 

two months of the date of this email by writing to: FOi team, Directorate of Governance & Assurance, The Registry, 

University of Kent, Canterbury, CT2 7NZ or via email to: foi@kent.ac.uk 
If you remain dissatisfied with the handling of your request or complaint, you have a right to appeal to the Information 
Commissioner's Office (ICO). The primary way to escalate your concerns to the ICO is via their website: 
www.ico.org.uk/foicomP-laints. Alternatively, you can contact the ICO via telephone: 0303 123 1113, or by post: 
Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF. 

There is no charge for making an appeal. 

Yours sincerely 

Freedom of Information Team 

Governance and Assurance 

University of Kent, The Registry, 

Canterbury, Kent CT2 7NZ 

We stand for ambition. 

University of 

Kent 


